
 

Closure of Springs Office 
 
The PSA notes with concern that Springs Office has been closed with effect from 7 May 2020. This 
follows failure by the Department of Home Affairs to comply fully with the Covid-19 health and safety 
regulations. The PSA applauds the Department’s swift response and quick action by the Labour 
Inspectors to assess the conditions at the office and subsequently issued a prohibition notice. The 
PSA will continue to demand that  the department continue to observe the health and safety 
regulations to protect employees from been infected by the coronavirus. 
 
The PSA maintains that members should not report to work and risk their lives until the prohibition 
notice is uplifted by the Department of Employment and Labour. The PSA requests members to report 
any incidents of intimidation and harassment by the management to the PSA through their Shop 
Stewards. 
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